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Funding decisions concerning ANZPM and NZ on Air 
 
As background, some context around funding decisions is outlined below.  
 
The Government’s investment in public media and content through the creation of the 
new public media entity, ANZPM, will result in more contestable funding overall across 
all commissioning platforms (NZ On Air, ANZPM, Whakaata Māori and Te Māngai 
Pāho) – and more contestable funding available for local content producers. 
 
While the change in funding arrangements means that NZ On Air will be managing a 
smaller overall budget, there is no less money available for the wider media and 
content production sectors. Of the $84.8m of the redirected NZ On Air funding going 
to the merged entity, $42.6m is RNZ platform operational funding already passed 
through NZ On Air and $42.2m is contestable funding.  
 
In addition, Budget 2022 decisions mean that the Government will invest $109m per 
annum net new Crown funding for ANZPM to provide operational funding certainty to 
the new entity and to address the challenges of continued public media delivery. 
 
As you will be aware, the Bill establishing the new public media entity is currently being 
considered by Select Committee. The intent in establishing ANZPM is to support 
collaboration across the media sector, including in relation to content production.  
 
Work on the establishment of ANZPM has involved significant engagement with the 
sector and with NZ On Air, TVNZ and RNZ to understand the effects on the sector of 
the change in funding arrangements, and to help provide as much certainty as possible 
during the legislative, establishment and transition stages. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
response. Information about how to make a complaint is available at: 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

 
Emily Fabling 
Pou Mataaho o Te Aka - Deputy Chief Executive 
Policy and Sector Performance 
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